
Dear prospective or returning parents, 

If you are reading this letter, you probably are considering Parkview as a choice for your student’s 

high school education. You’re definitely in the right place. As you make this monumental decision for 

your child, there are a few things you should know. 

Parkview will continue to enjoy the magnet programs that have made this school outstanding. Each 

student will choose a field for intense studies in any of our seven magnet areas: Band, Orchestra, Vocal 

Music, Drama, Dance, Visual Arts or in Science and Engineering. Now, with the addition of the Ford NGL 

program, students may also enjoy the ability to explore career fields of interest as a compliment to their 

academic pursuits. 

Regardless of the choice your student makes for their directed area of study, students can expect a 

rigorous curriculum that challenges them and helps them to think critically about what they are learning. 

They will have the opportunity to grow and learn with teachers who are artists, actors, musicians, and 

who have worked in the science field.  

Parkview is a smaller high school than most, capping at an enrollment of 1200, and the school does 

not have a dedicated attendance zone. Every student that is accepted here goes through an audition 

and interview process – so the students that come to this school choose it for its programs.  

Our school is safe, the staff is nurturing, and the coursework is challenging, and students are 

accepting. One of the strongest testaments to this is that our faculty brings their students to Parkview 

for high school – and many of the school’s graduates now teach here. 

We’re here to prepare your child for college and for life. One of the best ways to experience 

Parkview is to see it for yourself by taking a tour. To do that, please call Ms. Mitzi Moore at 501-447-

2318. When you come, we think that you will see what we see. Parkview is an amazing school with a 

talented and enthusiastic staff.  

It’s why we have remained best by choice. 

Please call or email me if I can assist you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Eric Henderson, interim principal 

Eric.Henderson@lrsd.org 

501-447-2302 
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